
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Opposition to the new gas bar
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:23:56 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 10:20 AM
Subject: FW: Opposition to the new gas bar

-----Original Message-----
From: Natalie allen [mailto:natalie_allen@live.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 10:04 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Opposition to the new gas bar

I strongly oppose D P Murphy getting a permit to build a new gas bar in Borden Carleton. There no need what so
ever for another gas station in our community. Never heard one person that thinks this is a good idea.  Hope all the
opposition to this permit request stops the process

Sent from my iPhone
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